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Top DEP Stories 
   
Daily American: Norfolk Southern submits remediation plan for East Palestine derailment. Read it here 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/news/2023/02/13/norfolk-southern-submits-east-palestine-
derailment-remediation-plan/69900569007/  
 
WITF/StateImpact: EPA lists additional chemicals released in East Palestine train derailment 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/02/13/epa-lists-additional-chemicals-released-in-east-
palestine-train-derailment/ 
 
Mentions   
 
Philly Burbs: What waterways are considered 'navigable' in Pennsylvania?  
https://www.phillyburbs.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/13/navigable-waters-in-pennsylvania-
with-dep-epa-dcnr-fish-and-boat-commission-fishing-trespassing/69888571007/  
 
Erie Times: What waterways are considered 'navigable' in Pennsylvania? 
https://www.goerie.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/13/navigable-waters-in-pennsylvania-with-
dep-epa-dcnr-fish-and-boat-commission-fishing-trespassing/69888571007/ 
 
Daily American: What waterways are considered 'navigable' in Pennsylvania? 
https://www.dailyamerican.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/13/navigable-waters-in-pennsylvania-
with-dep-epa-dcnr-fish-and-boat-commission-fishing-trespassing/69888571007/  
 
Air 
 
WTAE: Heightened flaring activity at Beaver County Shell cracker plant 
https://www.wtae.com/article/beaver-county-shell-cracker-plant-flaring/42866026 
 
Pittsburgh Business Times: Problem at Shell plant leads to flaring 
https://www.bizjournals.com/pittsburgh/news/2023/02/13/problem-at-shell-plant-leads-to-flaring.html  
 
WITF/StateImpact: In western Pa., Shell flares burn bright after equipment malfunction at ethane 
cracker 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2023/02/13/in-western-pa-shell-flares-burn-bright-after-
equipment-malfunction-at-ethane-cracker/ 
 
Conservation and Recreation 
 
Sun-Gazette: Tales from a rare bird chaser, and why it’s a great hobby 
https://www.sungazette.com/news/outdoors/2023/02/tales-from-a-rare-bird-chaser-and-why-its-a-
great-hobby/ 
 
Times Observer: Eagle Watch event a success 
https://www.timesobserver.com/news/local-news/2023/02/eagle-watch-event-a-success/ 
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The Reporter: ‘Life in Motion’: Partnership TMA, Lansdale residents push for bike lanes 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/02/13/life-in-motion-partnership-tma-lansdale-residents-
push-for-bike-lanes/  
 
Daily Local/The Mercury: PA Game Commission did not discipline hunters who killed Berks dogs 
https://www.dailylocal.com/2023/02/13/pa-game-commission-did-not-discipline-hunters-who-killed-
berks-dogs/  
 
The Mercury: Lawsuit seeks to halt Upper Pottsgrove’s use of open space for municipal building 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/02/14/lawsuit-seeks-to-halt-upper-pottsgroves-use-of-open-space-
for-municipal-building/  
 
The Mercury/ Times Herald/The Reporter: Officials: Chester Valley Trail to overlap with future King of 
Prussia Rail Project 
https://www.pottsmerc.com/2023/02/14/officials-chester-valley-trail-to-overlap-with-future-king-of-
prussia-rail-project/   
 
My ChesCo: Don’t Miss the Pennsylvania Game Commission’s Annual Waterfowl Briefing  
https://www.mychesco.com/a/news/pennsylvania/dont-miss-the-pennsylvania-game-commissions-
annual-waterfowl-briefing/  
 
The Reporter: Opening day controversy persists for deer hunters 
https://www.thereporteronline.com/2023/02/13/opening-day-controversy-persists-for-deer-hunters/  
 
Energy 
 
Pennlive: Unreliable gas plants are to blame for December’s power crisis 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/02/unreliable-gas-plants-are-to-blame-for-decembers-power-
crisis-opinion.html 
 
York Dispatch: Developer pitches a second solar farm in Dover Township 
https://www.yorkdispatch.com/story/news/local/york-county/2023/02/13/developer-pitches-a-second-
solar-farm-in-dover-township/69885909007/ 
 
Lebtown.com: Future of 858-acre solar farm in North Annville goes to Lebanon County court 
https://lebtown.com/2023/02/14/future-of-858-acre-solar-farm-in-north-annville-goes-to-lebanon-
county-court/ 
 
Delco Times/The Mercury: The Giant Co. debuts first all-electric vehicles in its fleet 
https://www.delcotimes.com/2023/02/14/the-giant-co-debuts-first-all-electric-vehicles-in-its-fleet/  
 
Environmental Cleanup and Brownfields 
 
Altoona Mirror: Rec complex eyed for RS mill site 
https://www.altoonamirror.com/news/local-news/2023/02/rec-complex-eyed-for-rs-mill-site/ 
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WTAJ: Roaring Spring Borough hears plans for closed Appvion Paper Mill site 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/roaring-spring-borough-hears-plans-for-closed-appvion-paper-
mill-site/ 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Clearfield Progress: Enjoy the declines in gas prices while they last 
https://www.theprogressnews.com/news/local/enjoy-the-declines-in-gas-prices-while-they-
last/article_1b1489ce-abdd-11ed-9ed0-fb6c61dff795.html  
  
Pennlive: Philadelphia: Don’t miss the big picture on LNG 
https://www.pennlive.com/opinion/2023/02/philadelphia-dont-miss-the-big-picture-on-lng-
opinion.html 
 
High Path Avian Influenza 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Avian influenza hits Lancaster pullet farm 
https://lancasteronline.com/news/local/avian-influenza-hits-lancaster-pullet-farm/article_8c4dade0-
8e0c-5047-b510-8f40f576e8ba.html 
 
Waste 
 
Citizens Voice:   being offered for information about illegal tire dump 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/reward-being-offered-for-information-about-illegal-tire-
dump/article_000f7e97-9b95-5e22-89d2-
c8e7318218f6.html?utm_campaign=blox&utm_source=facebook&utm_medium=social 
 
Times News:  Cost of Lower Towamensing sewer project rises 
https://www.tnonline.com/20230213/cost-of-lower-towamensing-sewer-project-rises/ 
 
Water 
 
Citizens Voice:  Wilkes-Barre Mayor: floodwall work advances in Parsons 
https://www.citizensvoice.com/news/wilkes-barre-mayor-flood-wall-work-advances-in-
parsons/article_0b2c6b00-4512-5a0b-85eb-9dc849e16ffb.html 
 
Pennlive: $4.3 million project at popular central Pa. lake is more than half complete and on schedule 
https://www.pennlive.com/life/2023/02/see-how-childrens-lake-43-million-rebuilding-project-in-
boiling-springs-is-progressing.html 
 
Pennlive: Harrisburg’s long fight over sewage overflows into Susquehanna gets a peace pact; court 
approval is pending 
https://www.pennlive.com/news/2023/02/harrisburgs-long-fight-over-sewage-overflows-into-
susquehanna-gets-a-peace-pact-court-approval-is-pending.html 
 
CBS21: Court order will address issue of sewage runoff into the Susquehanna River 
https://local21news.com/news/local/court-order-will-address-issue-of-sewage-runoff-into-the-
susquehanna-river# 
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FOX43: Federal decree imposes deadline to address sewage overflow issues in Susquehanna River 
https://www.fox43.com/article/news/local/dauphin-county/federal-court-decree-capital-region-water-
susquehanna-sewage-overflow/521-9b1daf45-8d36-417e-8d39-9b9761b09ea4 
 
Waynesboro Record Herald: What waterways are considered 'navigable' in Pennsylvania? 
https://www.therecordherald.com/story/sports/outdoors/2023/02/13/navigable-waters-in-
pennsylvania-with-dep-epa-dcnr-fish-and-boat-commission-fishing-trespassing/69888571007/ 
 
WTAJ: Aqua celebrates new water system in Clearfield County 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/aqua-celebrates-new-water-system-in-clearfield-county/ 
 
Philadelphia Inquirer: Philly water rate increases are the wrong approach 
https://www.inquirer.com/opinion/commentary/philadelphia-water-department-bills-rate-increase-
20230210.html  
 
Times Herald: Aqua announces water projects in Upper Dublin, New Hanover  
https://www.timesherald.com/2023/02/13/aqua-announces-water-projects-in-upper-dublin-new-
hanover/  
 
Miscellaneous 
 
Pennlive: ‘Large numbers’ of snow geese are just north of Middle Creek as temperatures get warmer 
https://www.pennlive.com/outdoors/2023/02/large-numbers-of-snow-geese-are-just-north-of-middle-
creek-as-temperatures-get-warmer.html 
 
Reading Eagle: Developer behind warehouse projects drops plans for 2 facilities in Amity 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/02/14/developer-behind-warehouse-projects-drops-plans-for-2-
facilities-in-amity/ 
 
Reading Eagle: Pa. Game Commission sets ‘prescribed fire’ to maintain grasslands in western Berks 
https://www.readingeagle.com/2023/02/13/pa-game-commission-sets-prescribed-fire-grasslands-
western-berks/ 
 
WTAJ: 3 acres destroyed by brushfire in Huntingdon County 
https://www.wtaj.com/news/local-news/3-acres-destroyed-by-brushfire-in-huntingdon-county/ 
 
Philadelphia Business Journal: Deloitte survey findings show progress on ESG disclosure and 
preparedness 
https://www.bizjournals.com/philadelphia/news/2023/02/13/deloitte-survey-findings-show-progress-
on-esg.html  
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